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Dear Patient,

Provision of sunscreen on prescription

As a result of this review, sunscreen can no longer be provided to you on prescription.

Yours sincerely
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NHS Grampian have asked GP practices to review their prescribing of sunscreen. Where 
the reason for prescribing is not one of these specified medical conditions, GP Practices 
are required to stop prescribing of sunscreen.

Pharmacy and Medicines 
Directorate,

Thank you for supporting NHS Grampian in making the best use of the public monies we 
receive to provide healthcare to you, your family and community.

David Pfleger
Director of Pharmacy
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The provision of sunscreen on prescription is allowable only for a limited number of 
specified medical conditions.
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